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Dear Parents.

The FIFA World Cup will start in Qatar on 201h November. This year's FIFA World Cup is
the first time in its history that a World Cup has been hosted in the Middle East. Therefore, as

a celebration, we are going 1o be holding a World Cup themed day in school on Friday 1Srh

November.

Each class from Reception to Grade 4 wili be given a counhy to celebrate and leam lots of
nerv exciting facts. Children are allowed to come to school wearing the colours ofthe colours
ofthe chosen country. We ask they bring their normal packed lunch and the timings ofthe
school day remain as usual.

Class teachers will infom parents which country their child will be celebrating and the \
colours of that country in homework diaries and Seesaw.

We are extremely excited to welcome the children to join us for our World Cup themed day!

Thank you for your kind help with this fun day.
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